

Brussels, **2 7 FEV. 2017** Ares (2017) 802454

Dear Mr Cornut,

President Juncker would like to thank you for your e-mail of 14 February 2017 regarding the discussion of options concerning the Comitology Reform.

We have taken note of its content with attention.

The President asked me to inform you that the First Vice-President of the Commission responsible for Better Regulation, Interinstitutional Relations, Rule of Law and the Charter of Fundamental Rights, Mr Frans Timmermans (e-mail: frans.timmermans@ec.europa.eu), is looking into the points you have raised and will respond to you rapidly.

Yours sincerely,

Léon Delvaux

Mr Eric CORNUT

Director General

The European Federation of Pharmaceutical Industries and Associations (EFPIA)

E-mail: maria.curatolo@efpia.eu